GOVT. COLLLEGE OF COMMERCE & BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION,
SECTOR-50, CHANDIGARH

NOTICE

Taking into consideration the heavy rainfall since Saturday i.e., 8 July 2023
and consequent water logging in the city and its surrounding areas and as advised
vide order dated 9th July 2023 issued by District Magistrate-cum-chairman, District
Disaster Management Authority Chandigarh, the Directorate of Higher Education
has declared holidays in the colleges till 13th July 2023 (Thursday).

Therefore, it is hereby notified that the Walk in Interviews for the posts of
Teaching Faculty under CHES-GCCBA-50, Chandigarh which was scheduled to be held
on 12t July, 2023 (Thursday) has been postponed and now the same will be held on
15% July 2023 (Saturday).

-sd-
Prof. Punam Agarwal
Chairperson/Principal
CHES-GCCBA-50, Chd



